
Corbin Hill Water Corp.   
c/o XL Plastics 

220 Clifton Boulevard 
Clifton, New Jersey  07011 

 
 

 
      March 5, 2018 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 Re:  Cases 17-W-0160 and 16-W-0079 – Corbin Hill Water 

Corp. – Filing in Compliance with Commission Order 
issued and effective September 18, 2017 – Ordering 
Clause No. 4 (Cancellation). 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 The enclosed Cancellation Supplement No. 6 to 
P.S.C. No. 1 - Water, effective March 6, 2018, is transmitted 
electronically for filing in compliance with requirements of the 
Public Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
 Supplement No. 6 cancels Corbin Hill Water Corp.’s 
tariff schedule, P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, supplements, and 
statements. 
 
 Corbin Hill Water Corp. individually notified 
customers by letters dated October 17, 2017 of the Commission’s 
determination in the above-referenced cases and has filed a copy 
of the customer notification letter with the Secretary to the 
Commission on December 22, 2017. 
  
     Sincerely, 
      
 
     Melvin Fischman 
     Corbin Hill Water Corp. 
 
Enclosure 

Received: 03/05/2018


